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October 28th, 2023
TVG Annual 

Tour de Plantersville

July 29th, 2023
TVG Annual 

Back to School Rally
4 - 6:30PM

SAVE THE DATE

ETTERJuly 10th - 13th 2023

Wow! Wow! We have gracefully accomplished another blessed PSA & SB 2023 Programs.
Parents, "kudos" goes out to you for reiterating to our children the importance of Education

and encouraging them to attend the Educational Summer Programs. The success of these
programs would not have been possible without the expertise and commitment of Ray Funnye,
TVG Executive Director, TVG Board Members, staff and sponsors. It has been an honor to serve
your child(ren). Continue to enjoy the rest of your Summer and we stand ready to serve you in

2024. ~ Blessings Always, Queen Funnye, Program Director

A MESSAGE FROM MRS. QUEEN FUNNYE, PROGRAM DIRECTOR

PARENT'S OBSERVANCE DAY 
2023

July 11th, 2023 Plantersville Summer Academy and Summer Bridge hosted Parent's
Observance Day. This is a day for parents to get a recap of what their scholars have

been doing the past 6 weeks, a presentation of PSA programs, and how scholars have
improved based on pre and post testing. Along with that, student art exhibits were
available and a hearty lunch was served as well! Thank you parents and family for

joining us in seeing the fruits of your Scholar's labor, from enrichment to etiquette. We
are so proud of our Scholars and will continue to serve them in the best way we can!
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W H E N  W E  L E A R N ,  W E  G R O W !

ETTERJuly 10th - 13th 2023


